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As a part of our Fall Changes theme we have focused on what happens to trees and leaves during the season. The children each sponge-painted fall trees. Ask your child how s/he did it and the colours that s/he used. Our Fall theme also focused on our trip to the Salmon Run. We have completed our mural this week. Ask your child what s/he painted for our class ‘salmon run’. Our Discovery Table transformed this week. Previously we had loose parts to create Fall trees; however, this week the children had opportunities to use new loose parts to create salmon habitat. Ask your child about it.  





Happy birthday


To


Onyx – Oct. 21





Just a reminder that there is NO SCHOOL for students tomorrow. It is a Professional Development Day for teachers. I am looking forward to attending a kindergarten conference on phonics.





With our buddy classes, the students at Westmount have all been practicing a dance to the song “You’ve Got A Friend In Me”. On Tuesday we did a ‘flashmob’ of the song for Mrs. Connelly – our previous school secretary who retired in the summer. The children did a great job! Mrs. Connelly was surprised and appreciative. 





We read the book “Have You Filled A Bucket Today?”.  The book focuses on being “bucket fillers” – someone who treats others with kindness. We created a list of things that we can do to fill other people’s buckets. Ask your child to tell you some things that fill buckets. We also compared “bucket filling” to “bucket dipping”. Ask your child what it means to be a bucket dipper. On the back I have included information about the “bucket filling” that we have been doing in our classroom.  I’m sure noticing that we have a lot of “bucket fillers” in our classroom!  (








As part of our school safety plan, we have been practicing some of our school drills. We practiced our lock-down drill with the rest of the school. The children did a fantastic job of being very quiet!


Along with the rest of the province, we practiced doing an earthquake drill this week as a part of the Great BC Shakeout! Ask your child what we do during an earthquake drill.














Mrs. Sandra  
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